
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
Activities coming up 

What’s on the menu 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers…  
For all the new families joining Beaudesert Camp Australia this year 

and for returning families we have a new coordinator. I, Hannah 
Russell will be the coordinator here at Beaudesert until we find a 

better suited coordinator.  

Unfortunately, Miss Sophie and Miss Nikki are no longer with us and 
hopefully Miss Chloe will be back soon.  

We would love to hear your feedback about the service at our OSHC 
and the activities we offer. Please feel free to leave a note in the book 
provided near the entrance of the hall. Please leave any suggestions 

or feedback in the book or to us friendly educators.  

We wish you all a happy week and can’t wait to see you 

Kind Regards, your friendly CA educators. 

 
Remember  to bring your hat to Camp Australia everyday, as we say "No hat, No play" especially now when our days 

are already getting hotter :) 
We would love your feedback, input or comments for our QIP. Please feel free to come and talk to one of our friendly 
educators about what you would like to see on our program, your child’s interests and how we can improve our 
service.  

 

 
•   Scavenger hunt  
 
• BIG ART Week  
 

• 3 marker challenge  
 

 

 

 

• Fruit platter 

 

• Pizza pockets  

 

• Banana Bread 


